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Kevin works as a security officer. He has been 
employed with the same company for 16 years 
and was instructing a Tae Kwan Do class. He 
doesn’t get paid if he isn’t able to be at work. 
He began to have worsening hip pain due to 
arthritis, which made working nearly impossi-

ble. Kevin was referred to Project Access by his primary care physician at 
HealthCore. He was able to see an Orthopedic surgeon in order to have his 
hips replaced. The first surgeon he met with told Kevin that he needed to 
lose 60 pounds in order to have a hip replaced.  Kevin did the work and lost 
the weight required to have his first hip surgery. He says that without these 
hip replacement surgeries he would be in constant pain and have very lim-
ited mobility. “Getting up now, without any pain, is unreal,” says Kevin. He 
has two children whom he cares for, and his quality of life has been highly 
improved. Kevin is currently back at work and able to support his family. 

 2 Surgeons 

 2 Hip Replacements 

 $13,993.76 in donated care        

#projectaccesswichita 

Meet Our New Director: Shelley Duncan 
I want to take this opportunity to thank the board of Central 

Plains Health Care Partnership for this wonderful opportunity. I 

realize I have big shoes to fill, following Anne Nelson’s wonderful 

leadership since the inception of Project Access. In the short 

time I have been here I have learned so much and, of course, am 

still learning. I am sincerely humbled by the wonderful staff we 

have, and the amazing generosity of so many physicians, hospi-

tals, dentists, laboratories, etc. I also recognize the financial support we receive 

from United Way, Sedgwick County, the City of Wichita, various foundations and 

generous donors; all of whom allow us to continue this amazing program. I am 

so thankful to all who support Central Plains and look forward to continued suc-

cess in truly making a lifesaving difference for so many people. 

You know me… 

Donate now! 

Scan here! 



Many thanks to our most recent partners who have chosen to support the work of Central Plains 
Health Care Partnership through Project Access.  

 

 $10,000 from Blue Cross Blue Shield of Kansas 

 $1,070 from Dillon’s Community Rewards 

 $2,250 from The Medical Society of Sedgwick County 

 $15,000 from GraceMed Health Clinic 

 $3,160 from 14 private donations 

 

We would also like to thank the many physicians, hospitals and the network of donated care that this 
community provides for Project Access patients. 

Thank you! 

 13,450 Patients Served 

 $48,944,275 Physician Contributions 

 $141,299,589 Hospital Contributions 

 $111,944 Dentist Contributions 

 $5,324,992 Purchased Medications and Durable 

Medical Equipment 

 $4,939,315 Donated Medications 

 $25,721 Tests Utilized through the Coalition Test 

Project 

Since 1999 

Save the Date! 

November 28, 2017 

Health Insurance Marketplace 
Open Enrollment! 

November 1st— December 15th 

You are compassionate and caring in 

providing funds to help Central Plains 

coordinate health care for low-income 

patients without health insurance. 

Due to cuts in funding, please help by 

donating at www.cphcp.com. Thank 

you! 

CPHCP has staff available to help 

with questions about enrolling in 

the Health Insurance Market-

place. Please call 316-688-0600 

for more information. 

http://www.cphcp.com

